Subject: Exciting Update Coming to Your Collaboration Center on September 23rd!
Dear [Client's Name],
I hope this email finds you well! I wanted to let you know about an exciting update coming to your Collaboration Center on September 23, 2024.
What’s New?
· Streamlined Design: Navigating the site will be easier and faster, helping you focus on finding your dream home.
· Improved Mobile Access: Whether you’re on your phone, tablet, or desktop, the new interface will look the same and be just as easy to use.
· Refreshed Dashboard: You’ll see the latest updates and activity at a glance, making it easier to stay on top of your search.
· New Search Feature: Start your search from the dashboard with the new ‘Near Me’ icon, or by entering a neighborhood, place, or address.
No Need to Worry!
There will be no downtime or interruptions during the transition. Your current links will continue to work, so you can access your saved listings without any issues. The next time you visit the site after September 23, it will automatically be updated to the new version.
I’m excited about these enhancements and I’m sure you’ll love the new look and feel. If you have any questions or need help navigating the new features, I’m here to assist!
Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]

